A NEW NAME—OALMA BECOMES THE AMERICAN
ORTHOTICS AND PROSTHETICS ASSOCIATION

Members of the Orthopedic Appliance and Limb Manufacturers Associa-
tion at the annual meeting in Dallas, October 21, 1959, unanimously approved
a change of name to “The American Orthotics and Prosthetics Association.”
The change in name becomes eflective as of January 1. 1960.

This was the result of a movement and gradual change in the nature
and aspiralions of members, Increasingly through recent years, the profes-
sional and humanitarian aspects of the prosthetist and orthotist’s work have
been emphasized. The care of the patient. the exact fitting and alignment of
appliances have grown in importance. At the same time. the difficult prob-
lems in manufacture and selection of materials have been solved satisfac-
torily. All this led to the realization that the old name did not fully and
accurately reflect the purposes and programs of the group.

This is the third change of name. The Association was first organized
in 1917 as the “Artificial Limb Manufacturers Association (ALMA).” In
1946 at the National Assembly in Minneapolis ALMA became OALMA—
the Orthopedic Appliance and Limb Manufacturers Association.

The Assemb!y Exhibits make an ideal ““showcase’” for the display of new devices and supplies.
One highlight of the exhibits was the introduction of the new ‘‘Marvel” safety knee,
developed, and soon to be manufactured by the Ohio Willow Wood Company.

Shown above is Lou Troutman, Herman Barghausen and Edwin Arbogast examining the

unit. Features include a single post thermoplastic joint with a forward mounted depending

arm. This with a combination of friction elements results in effective braking up to 45
degrees flexion. The unit is said to be noiseless and easily adjusted.
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